
 

 
 

25 May 2023 
 
Dear Parent 
 
The Duke of Edinburgh’s Bronze Award Introductory Meeting - Tuesday 13 June 2023 6:30pm 
 
Following the continued success of the Duke of Edinburgh/s Award scheme, The Redhill Academy 
will be running this opportunity once again, throughout the 2023-2024 school year. 
 
In order to give parents of any prospective Bronze participants an insight into the opportunities, 
challenges and requirements that all participants should expect to experience, we are holding a 
meeting on Tuesday 13 of June at 6:30pm for interested students and parents. This meeting will be 
held in the main school hall.  
 
A short presentation will provide you with the background information you require, plus the opportunity 
to engage in a question and answer session. At this meeting you will be presented with the latest 
promotional and informative literature on the scheme itself and how it will work for your child as an 
individual 
 
As a brief outline, The Duke of Edinburgh’s Award scheme comprises four sections; Skill, Service, 
Physical Recreation and Expedition. In order to participate in the Bronze Award, students must be 
joining Year 9 in the academic year 2023- 2024. 
 
Please note that parent participation is essential to the successful running of this programme 
and we will not accept any candidate whose parent has not attended this meeting. 
 
If you would like to attend this meeting please complete the MS Form, via the link below, by Friday 9 
June 2023: 
https://forms.office.com/e/i3hsUvBkKu 
 
Should you wish to research the DofE award scheme further, please take a look at the official DofE 
website: https://www.dofe.org/  
 
Yours faithfully  

 
 
 
 
 

Mrs C Smith  
Duke of Edinburgh’s Award Manager 
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